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Friday 13th January 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

The children have had a brilliant week of learning, they are absolutely loving our new topic of World War Two! 

SATs Information Evening-Tuesday 7th February 

 
This week, a ParentMail was sent out regarding our SATs Information Evening. We noticed that we didn’t actually 
state where it will be held! To clarify, this will be in Wrens class.  
 
SATs Revision Guides 
 
If you ordered SATs revision guides, these have now arrived and are in the school office. If you did order any of 
these, you should have received an email regarding payment. As a reminder, you can pay by either cash or cheque. 
To collect these, please take your payment to the school office.  
 
World War Two Workshop-Monday 6th March 
 
As part of our topic studying World War Two, we have been lucky enough to secure a booking for a workshop with 
Portals to the Past. The children will be taking part in various activities throughout the day to really take them back 
to World War Two times. We will be asking the children to dress up and bring a gas mask box! More information to 
follow.  
 
Online Safety 
 
This week, it has come to our attention that a ‘chain mail’ message has been circulating on WhatsApp. 
Unfortunately, this message has upset some of our pupils. Today, the children received an E-Safety lesson regarding 
online safety and how to deal with these kind of situations appropriately. However, please can we ask that you 
remain vigilant and check your children’s phones regularly.  
 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Emily-For an amazing piece of writing in English this week-using direct speech effectively.  

Issac-For challenging himself to complete more tasks in Maths this week. 

Kestrels 

Maison-For pushing yourself and showing great resilience in maths this week when looking at ratio. 

Selana-For fantastic presentation in history when looking at evacuees in World War 2. 

Jays 

Hansel-For demonstrating great teamwork, resilience and perseverance in science this week whilst making periscopes. 

Zach-For demonstrating great teamwork, resilience and perseverance in science this week whilst making periscopes. 

We’re so proud of your continued hard work! 
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As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Wishing you a restful weekend.  

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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